
From: Larry [REDACTED] >
Sent: Monday, November 5, 2018 10:35 PM
To: J
Subject: Re: Pilot swap

I understand, as long as your covered while in Paris and Ny, we can change anything after you get back to the states,,<=iv>

Thx
larry

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 5, 2018, at 1=:32 PM, J <jeevacation@gmail.co= <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

yes, at least as far as new york i nee= to talk to karyna , not until tomor re zorro .

On Mon, Nov 5, 2018 at 11:3= PM Larry Visoski <lvjet@aol.com <mailto:[REDACTED]> >= wrote:

Jeffrey
Here is what I'm thinking:
Dave and i will do the trip to Bratislava on Wednesday,
I'll have Bill Hammond come to Paris on Wednesday afternoon, to cove= me.
I'll airline home on Thursday,, then head to Westfield Sunday night.=br> Dave and Bill will do the
Saturday trip Paris to NY and Monday to Zorro.
=I'll pick up the Departure from Zorro with Darren Rothel.

Does this sound like a good plan?

Thx
larry

Sent from my iPad

--

&nb=p; please note

The information contain=ed in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privile=ed, may

constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=